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Are you in favor of granting the S. C. Johnson College of Business permission to utilize the teaching professor 
titles as described in their revised proposal? 
114 

 
Q8 - Are you in favor of granting the S. 
C. Johnson College of Business 
permission to utilize the teaching 
professor titles as described in their 
revised proposal? 

 
Count 

 
Count 

 
Yes 

 
89% 

 
102 

 
No 

 
3% 

 
3 

  Abstain                           8%                            9 

 
 

Comments: 
 
Even though I think spelling out the 3 teaching units and one service unit could be handled better at the local level 
by saying "the equivalent of 4 teaching units in consultation with your chair". 

 
The language faculty in my department were all strongly in support of the proposal. 

 
I'm glad to see colleges moving quickly to adopt the teaching professor title. 

 
Would love to see this expand to all Colleges and all RTE positions. 

 
This will be a better and fair outcome for RTE faculty. The downside is that in the long-term it makes it easier for 
universities to move away from tenure track faculty. 
 


